
Raymond B. Stewart Middle School  
8th Grade Virtual Promotion Ceremony  

Watch Party May 28th, 7:00 pm, Your House 
 
 

The faculty and staff of RBSMS invite the families of our 8th grade students to host a Watch 
Party at your house on May 28th and view our 8th grade students Virtual Promotion Ceremony 

video at 7:00 pm.   There will be a link on our Webpage for you to access the video, and we 
encourage all families to tune in and make this a special celebration at home by setting out 

party foods, balloons,  and make it a special night.  Although our students and families will not 
be able to celebrate on campus, we will bring the celebration to your living room. 

 
Our staff has been busy putting together a special video for our 8th graders.  All our graduates 
will be in the video, and all of the usual awards will be presented and we have created our 8th 
grade video.  In addition, the following awards will be presented:  Outstanding Team Awards, 

Academic Awards:  Spanish, CTE, Principal Achievement Awards, Athletic Awards: Male/Female 
Athlete of the Year, Male/Female Scholar Athlete of the Year, Band Awards, Outstanding 

Leadership Award, and Citizenship Award. 
 

On Friday, May 29, between 10:00 – 1:00, 8th grade students will return their band instruments, 
devices and chargers that were checked out, and textbooks to RBSMS.  In addition, all 8th grade 
students will be given an envelope that contains their 8th grade promotion certificate, yearbook 

(if purchased in advance) and any other certificates and awards presented during the Virtual 
Promotion Ceremony.   Parents and students must remain in their vehicles as they drive 

through the parking lot in front of the school and stop at designated drop off/pick up stations 
on Friday, May 29. 

 
If students have not purchased a yearbook, they may go online at this time and purchase a 
yearbook.  The yearbooks cost $40.00 and they will not be sold on May 29.  There are only 

about 50 books left,  so please make sure you purchase one if you have not done so. 
 
 


